From: Joanne Connell

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] We had such great hopes when Javon Bea came to town
Date: Sunday, January 23, 2022 1:57:35 PM

This has been nothing but financial chaos for the the west end of Rockford. You have a wonderful hospital for
treatment, but refuse to do it. Shame on you, do you not have any “MERCY” for those in need. What are your plans
for bring this hospital back into the community?

Signed - Joanne Connell

A 30 year dedicated employee Rockford Memorial Hospital


mailto:cubswin4325@gmail.com
mailto:DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings@Illinois.gov

